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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Burdekin Festival of Arts 
Teachers and students have been practising 
for their choral and choir performances which 
they showcased this week at the Burdekin 
Theatre. The senior choir got first place for 
their song ñHow far Iôll goò and the Junior Choir 
also won their section with ñDo, Re, Meò. Stu-
dents also received many accolades for their 
artwork and writing. 

Students from Year 1/2 with their Art work and prizes. 

Year 3/4 after their successful choral performance 

Art winners from Prep/1 

Junior Choir 

Senior Choir 
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This year, the theme for NAIDOC Week was 
ñVoice, Treaty, Truthò. NAIDOC Day invites us all 
to walk together in a movement of Australian people 
for a better future. The Indigenous voices of this 
country are over 65 000 years old and their voices 
were the first words spoken on this continent. These 
voices have passed down lore, culture and 
knowledge for over a millennia. These voices are 
very precious to our nation. The Indigenous voices 
are words connecting us to country, an 
understanding of country and of a people who are 
the oldest culture on the planet. This year at Ayr 

State School our NAIDOC Day will be August 29 
from 9:30am onwards. Our whole school will be 
participating in the day with the upper grades 
participating in the morning and junior grades in the 
afternoon. Activities on the day include weaving, 
dancing, craft and face painting, Elders Story 
Telling, Warup Drums, Storytime and Dance as well 
as beading. We look forward to seeing everyone 
there. 
 

Regards 

Katie CANNELL  
Principal 

 

From the Principalôs pen ... 

Ayr State School is excited to be conducting playgroup. Teacher 
Mrs Keane and Teacher Aide Miss Tash run the playgroup each 
Tuesday from 9am. No bookings are needed. For more information, 
please call the office on 47903333 

Child Injury Prevention Day 

On Wednesday 7th August, the year 3/4 class went 
to Burdekin Centre for Rural Health for Child In-

jury Prevention Day. We visited Stinger & Water 
Safety from Surf Life Saving, Water Safety from 
SunWater, Electrical Safety from Ergon, ATV & 
Tractor Safety from FarmSafe, Cane Train Safety 

from Wilmar Sugar and Workshop & Shed Safety 
from Work Health & Safety. The class really en-
joyed watching the video/rap at the SunWater tent 

and filling out the sheet from Wilmar Sugar about 
the safety signs around our bridges. Some of the children were able to sit on a quad bike and look at trac-
tor safety. We loved seeing SAM the train from Wilmar Sugar and Blue the water drop from SunWater. 

The class came back to school and looked in the bags that Ergon and Sunwater gave us. Thank you for 
the wonderful prizes and show bags, it was a very informative day about how easy it is for children to be 
hurt about our community.  
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As we enter the second half of the term, it is really 
important for us all to work together to ensure stu-
dents are coming to school every day. If you have 
any concerns about your child being reluctant to 
attend school,  please contact our friendly staff in 
the office. 

AttendanceðEvery Day Counts!  

 

Rule of the fortnight: 

Ayr State All Stars  
Positive Behaviour for Learning 

The new rewards system is in place with Kennedy 
house winning for Week 4 and Oxley in Week 5. Each 

week House Captains will collate the class and house 
points. Remember to be following the rule of the fort-
night to be rewarded with a blue slip. 

Class NewsðYear 3/4 

On Thursday 15th August, the students of Year 3 and 4 attend-
ed a workshop at the Burdekin Theatre called ñEdison Ro-
botsò.  ñEdison Robotsò was a hands-on workshop where the 
students got to create a series of movements by using simple 
picture- based coding.  These barcodes instructed the micro-
controllers (the robotôs brain) to avoid obstacles, follow a 
torch or black line or even have battles with other robots. The 
robots had three types of sensors: light sensors, infrared sen-
sors and sound sensors.  
Tomah was extremely engaged, asking questions and prob-
lems solving throughout the workshop.  
Leonora thanked Adam 
and Wendy for the very 

informative afternoon. 

Winning Blue Slip House 
Team for week 5ðOXLEY! 

Win-
ning Blue Slip Class for week 

Do you know which category your child�¶s attendance is in? 

 

Art winners from Prep/1 
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.At interschool sport, the year 5 and 6 students went to Touch 
football and Basketball. At Touch, the girls are improving each 
week and all they are putting in their best effort week. There has 
also been some great work with their defence and they are 
working wonderfully as a team. They are undefeated so far!!!  
For Basketball, the boys have been trying their hardest at 
shooting hoops and dribbling each game and to work as a team, 
all three teams have been successful at teamwork.  

Annette Wellington 

Sport  

Our class champions 

Emmet with his Birth-
day Box from the P &C 

Wadja Bimbi - A lot of good talk 

Attendance winners for Week 3 & 4ðYear 3/4 

School leader update: 
 

Icy cups are still popular on Tuesday 

and Thursday second break. We encour-

age everyone to come to our major 

fundraiser, the Mega Cent Sale this Saturday in the Hall. 
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The rule of the fortnight is: ñI will always do my personal 
best.ò What is my personal best? 
 
My personal best is trying my hardest at whatever I do. 
Do I need to be the best at everything? No.  But if my 
effort has been my very best and I have worked through 
the task to the very end, I have done my personal best. 
Doing your personal means never giving up, completing 
a task to the very end and not being afraid to ask for 
help. 

Giving up is not your personal best.  We need to show 
resilience by not getting upset when something gets 
hard. There are many people you can ask for help to get 
you through the challenges.  Everyone has a different 
personal best.  What is yours? 
This week all the students of Ayr State School demon-
strated to the community how they showed their person-
al best at the Burdekin Festival of Arts. 
Wadja Bimbi says how ñstaying connected with a pur-
pose builds strength within yourselfò. 
Ask yourself ï What drives me? ï What are the things 
that I hold most dear / importantly about myself?   
Think about yourself as a member of the Ayr State Com-
munity. How did you feel when you tried and did your 
personal best?   


